
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 20th September 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

WORSHIP 
 
This half term, we will be focussing on our Christian Vision – 
Let your light shine – learning about the links to the bible and 
how we, as individuals, can follow the Christian example. 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we have distributed our curriculum overviews for the current term. The purpose of sharing these overviews is firstly, 
we aim to keep you well-informed about your child's educational journey. By understanding what your child is learning, you can 
engage in meaningful discussions about their school day and show interest in their academic progress. Secondly, we believe 
that this information can be a valuable resource for you to support your child's learning at home. Your own knowledge and 
experiences can greatly enhance your child's understanding of various subjects. Moreover, these overviews can serve as a 
guide for planning educational outings or activities that align with your child's current lessons. Such experiences can reinforce 
classroom learning and make the subjects more tangible and engaging for your child. We hope you find these curriculum 
overviews useful and that they facilitate a stronger connection between home and school learning. Should you have any 
questions or require further clarification about the content, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child's teacher. Your 
support and involvement in your child's education are invaluable, and we appreciate your continued partnership in fostering a 
rich and stimulating learning experience for our pupils. 
 
I must address a concern regarding pick-up times at the end of the day. I have noticed cars arriving and lining up from 3pm, 
which blocks the road for other users. Please remember that our gates do not open until 3:15pm. Your cooperation in arriving 
at the appropriate time is greatly appreciated. 
 
Our outdoor learning is proving very popular, with pupils engaging in science, PSHE, and even English lessons in                           
Allwood world. This approach enhances their learning experience and connection with nature. We have a fabulous                            
outdoor facility and it is wonderful to see it being used to its full potential. 
 
I'd like to thank those who have cleared outstanding debts on School Money. However, some amounts remain                                           
unpaid. I kindly ask that you give this matter your attention. Prompt payment ensures we can allocate these                                                
funds towards your children's education. 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Kyle, Eli and Grace who 
celebrate their birthdays this 
week. 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are: 
 
Harry, Jack, Charlie B, Ralph 
 

 

• 25th September: European Day of Languages 

• 1st October: Grandparents Crafternoon 

• 1st October: Early reading workshop 

• 2nd October: KS2 harvest 

• 3rd October: EYFS/KS1 Harvest 

• 3rd October: UKS2 swimming gala 

• 4th October: Lower Heath Open Afternoon 

• 5th October: Blackberry Fair 

• 18th October: PD Day 

• 7th November: Parents’ evening 

• 21st November: Parents’ evening 

• 26th November: SATs parents’ workshop 

• 11th December: EYFS / KS1 Nativity tbc 

• 13th December: Christmas Fair 

• 18th December: Carol Service tbc 

• 20th December: Break up 

Lower Heath Facebook page 
 

Please like and share our posts 
 

Don’t forget to pop along to Tesco and put 
your tokens into our Stronger Starts project!  

Every token helps! 
 

 

Easyfundraising QR code 
 

 


